
 

 
 
 
No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/GM (Pers)/2010                                                            DATED 18.02.2010  

To, 

The PGM (BW) 
BSNL CO 
NEW DELHI-110001.  
 
Sub: Request for transfer in the cadre of SDE(C)-Reg.  
 
Please find herewith enclosed the requests for transfer in the cadre of SDE(C).  
 
    

    
We, therefore, request you to kindly consider the above requests for 
cancellation of transfer order on family ground in the cadre of SDE(C) at the 
earliest. 

Thanking You,                

  Yours Sincerely, 

                 (Prahlad Rai) 
                     General Secretary  


